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ENVRONMENTAL POLICY 

 
 
Sanaway is a leading washroom and matting company supplying services to a wide range of 
differing business types.  Our principal services include the installation and maintenance of 
sanitary bins, automated air fresheners, sanitizers and washroom equipment. In addition we 
also supply matting and interior planting services. 

 
Aims of this policy 

 
We recognise that our operations have an effect on the local, regional and global 
environment.  As a consequence of this, we attach maximum importance to matters 
concerning the environment.  Our policy is to meet and, where practical, exceed all relevant 
regulatory requirements and to minimise any adverse environmental effects caused as a 
result of our activities. 
 

• We will continually assess the environmental impact of our operations and, through 
minimising the use of materials and resources; we will reduce our wastage to the 
lowest practical level. 

• We will minimise waste, especially hazardous waste, and wherever possible recycle 
materials.  We will dispose of all waste through safe and responsible methods.  
Consideration will always be given to the environmental effects of our raw materials 
sourcing and wherever possible we will use materials and components that can be 
recycled. 

• Pressurised fragrance aerosols used in our automated air freshener units do not 
contain CFC gases.  We use all biodegradable chemicals in our services. 

• We will work with our suppliers to ensure they recognise and reduce the 
environmental impact of their products and transportation.  We will also assist 
customers to use our products and services in an environmentally sensitive way. 

• Through co-ordinating route planning and delivery schedules we will seek to realise 
the dual benefits of reduced fuel consumption and lower exhaust emissions. 

• Through strategic planning we will minimise the environmental effect of new 
developments and aim to include environmental considerations in investment and 
business decisions. 

 
Our Commitment 
 
Employee involvement in environmental matters is encouraged at all levels and will be 
promoted through training, communications and a constant reappraisal of working methods 
and techniques. The Directors are committed to the implementation of this policy and will 
give full backing to all those authorised to carry it out. 
 
Director: 

 
 
Patrick Martin 


